
 

 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
Friday, November 13, 2020 

McIntyre Curling Club 
 

If there are any errors or omissions, please contact the undersigned. 
 

 

In attendance​: 
Wayne Jaszan, Elaine Jaszan, Gervais Pelletier, Claudette Pelletier, Norm Beaudry, Rita           
Beaudry,  Rob Armstrong,  Richard Dickson,  Greg Wilson,  Kerry Canie  
 
Absent​: 
Noel Arbic  

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:06 p.m. by President Wayne Jaszan. 
 
 
Correspondence from the McIntyre Curling Club 
 
The New Horizons Senior Curling league received a thank you letter from the McIntyre curling               
club, in appreciation for the “fogger” that was purchased. A copy of the letter will be posted on                  
the New Horizon’s bulletin board. 
 
 
Financial update 
 
Treasurer Elaine Jaszan provided a report on the league’s financial situation. The league             
finances appear to be in good order at this time. 
 
 
Rock Labels 
 
Discussion took place on the McIntyre Curling club rock sponsorship, and its various options.  
 
Moved by​: N. Beaudry 
Seconded by​: G. Wilson 
THAT the New Horizons Senior curling league opt for labels on 16 rocks for two (2) years. 
 
CARRIED 
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Discussion took place on the details of the rock sponsorship. 
 
Moved by: R. Dickson 
Seconded by: R. Beaudry 
THAT the rock labels are requested as follows: 
 
Four (4) rocks (2 red & 2 yellow) on four (4) sheets, specifically sheets 2, 3, 4 & 5. 
 
CARRIED 
 
 
Food Bank 
 
Cash donations will be collected the week of December 15th (Dec. 15, 16 & 17) with all monies                  
being divided between the Timmins and South Porcupine food banks. Announcements and            
reminders for this fundraiser will begin December 1st. 
 
 
80’s Pins 
 
80’s pins will be distributed to current curlers, 80 and over, in the upcoming weeks by                
President Wayne Jaszan. 
 
 
New Business 
 
Discussion took place on a 1:00 pm draw versus a 1:30 pm draw. A show of hands survey will                   
be conducted on Tuesday, November 17 at the 1:00 pm draw. 
 
Discussion took place on ​mandatory masks worn in the curling lounge, entry and exit from the                
ice and social distancing on ice. Reminders will continue to be given to all members, before                
each draw. 
 
 
Adjournment 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:05 pm. 
 
Moved by: E. Jaszan 
Seconded by: N. Beaudry 
 
CARRIED 
 
 
Minutes taken by: 
 
Kerry Canie 
kerrycanie@gmail.com 
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